
Policies and Procedures 

The annual registration fee is non-refundable and is required for each dancer upon registration.


Tuition is due by the first day of classes, Sept 12th 2022. 


Recital costume fees are due by Feb 1st, 2023. 

Costume fees for recreational classes are a flat fee associated with recital costumes. 

Costume fees are refundable, upon request before Feb 1st, 2023.

Please Note: If your dancer will not be participating in our year end show it is your 
responsibility to inform the director and teacher before this date. 

Competitive costume fees are due by Nov 1st, 2022.


Payment plans are available upon request.


Payment is preferred via e-transfer to jess@confidancestudio.ca. Debit and credit are available 
upon request.


In the event of a snow event/short term closure we have built two snow days into our schedule. 
Many of our staff come from out of town and our staff and dancers safety is of utmost 
importance to us.


Non-sufficient fund payments are subject to a $40 fee. Insufficient funds for payment-plan 
scenarios are subject to a $40 fee


Dancers, family members and guests to ConfiDance Studio facilities or sanctioned events 
agree to report unsafe conduct or conditions to studio staff or a studio representative.


ConfiDance Studio reserves the right to utilize images of, or quotes from, dancers, family 
members and guests to the studio or studio sanctioned events in studio related promotional 
material.

 
If we are required to suspend in-studio classes for a prolonged period due to an Emergency 
Declaration or other required closure(s) (except for a snow event), dance classes will continue 
online. Clients will continue to pay for the balance of the term. Clients who elect to drop-out as 
a result of this change will be provided a pro-rated refund, less a 15% administrative fee.  
Pandemic outbreaks are very unpredictable. This policy will be adapted to suit specific 
situations.  

If your dancer is sick or isolating because of a recent exposure to Covid 19, we want to do 
everything we can to make sure they are included in class. We have set up TV’s and webcams 
in each studio. Should your dancer have to miss class and feels up to it, please let us know by 
2:00pm and we will arrange for them to Zoom into their dance class. 



